Which Fellowship's Logo is







Antelope Valley Intergroup







Ft. Lauderdale Intergroup



The San Diego Central Office

Logo Contest

San Diego's Central Office is one of the finest. If you haven't been to the Central Office lately, we invite you to come on down! We have the best archive room, the most wonderful volunteers, the greatest Fellowship. It's time we also have a logo that embodies this.

The San Diego Intergroup Coordinating Council proudly announces that beginning on November 15, 2023, it will be accepting logo contest submissions. The winning logo will be used on the website, meeting schedules, and all locally printed literature. The deadline for submissions is March 1, 2024.

The San Diego Intergroup Coordinating Council will be judging all submissions and choosing the final logo to represent the San Diego Intergroup. To submit an entry, go to www.aasandiego.org/central-office-logo-contest, email it to sdaaco@aol.com, or bring a printed copy to Central Office.

We can't wait to see the new San Diego Central Office logo!

Your Logo Here

... OUTS! And you can help fix that.